
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have had a lovely week at school.  

 

The Explorers loved welcoming Mrs Meyerhoff’s baby into class. Ivy came to meet the chil-
dren, this linked to their ‘childhood’ topic. The children had all written a question to ask 
Mrs Meyerhoff about how to look after baby Ivy. It was a lovely afternoon. 

 

KS2 have been enjoying their ‘Through the ages’ topic.  

In HRSE this week they have been looking at ‘calming the storm’ and how we can help someone over some a fear or a worry. The 
children came up with some lovely suggestions of how we can help. 

This morning we celebrated European day of languages in school. The children enjoyed designing their 
own flags for things that mean a lot to them and 
matching flags to countries. Well done everyone.  

Next week we are hosting our MacMillan cake 
sale. Please send in any cake donations on Mon-
day or Tuesday.  

School council will be selling cakes from 3pm on 
Tuesday in the playground / Rainbow room 
(weather permitting). Everyone will be welcome, please bring money to support this amazing charity.  

 
We are also launching our CAFOD project ‘live simply’ next week, where we will start to think about ways 
we can live more sustainably. Our Laudato Si group will be sharing information with us all next week. 
Watch this space! 

 

Are you an expert in H&S? Would you be able to free some time and come into school to support us with 
health and safety issues/ site walks etc- please see myself or Miss Rawlinson if you can help.  

 

We are celebrating our harvest mass next Friday. We will be collecting food for Windermere & District 
food bank.  

Please can I remind you to ensure your child has their PE kits in school every day. A white PE t shirt with 
black / maroon shorts / leggings / joggers as well as sensible foot wear is needed for 
PE sessions.  

Explorers usually have PE Wednesday and Thursday. KS2 on Wednesday and Friday.  
PE kits should be in school at times as we sometimes enjoy additional activities. 

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Take care 

 

 

Mrs Bone  

Headteacher  

 

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Tues 3rd Oct—Cake sale @ 3pm 
Weds 4th Oct—Flu vaccines 
Fri 6th Oct—Harvest Mass 

Mon 9th Oct—Mini Police AM 
Weds 11th Oct—Forest School KS1 only 
Mon 16th Oct—Mini Police details TBC 

Fri 20th Oct—SCHOOL CLOSES for half term 
Weds 1st Nov—Mass 

Weds 8th Nov—Mini Police AM 
Weds 15th Nov—Forest School KS2 only 
Weds 29th Nov—Forest School KS1 only 

Friday 29th September 2023 

Rec 100% 

Year 1  98%   

Year 2  89% 

Year 3  100%  

Year 4  65% 

Year 5 100% 

Year 6 93% 

Scan the QR code to get to 

our website. 

Reading 
with our 
Buddies 

The Yogi 
Group weekly 
sessions are 
very relaxing 

Our ongoing Comic Art Fest works can be found 

at Sweet Temptations in Bowness on Winder-

mere 

Shrek 2 received glowing scores at  

this weeks Film Club 


